


• Integrated Library System is getting closer to being done 
• Online Government Bookstore has gone through substantial changes 
• Bi-Annual Survey- 200 library not yet submitted; have some preliminary 

results 
• GPO is working with NARA (National Archives and Records Administration) 

to make dark archive 
 

Judy then discussed the annual item selection. The staff is currently revising and putting 
into a paper the two documents GPO put out for tangible and electronic selections in the 


